

September 24, 2025

Dear MMS Homeowners,

A Town Hall is scheduled for Wednesday, October 15, 2025 at 6pm at the Goleta Valley Community Center. This forum will provide the opportunity for members to share their thoughts and opinions on the future of short-term rentals and property setbacks in More Mesa Shores. All homeowners are invited to discuss and ask questions on the upcoming official ballot in January 2026.

Goleta Valley Community Center 5679 Hollister Avenue Goleta

We hope to see you all there!

Sincerely,
MMS Board of Directors